
Wilmington Muni Advisory Board 
July 2021 Minutes 

 
Attendance: Gina, Louise, Dean, Brian, Craig, Charles, Joe 
 
Gina chaired the meeting in Steve’s absence.   
 
June Minutes: Dean motioned to approve, Craig seconded, All voted in favor, Louise 
abstained.  
 
Renovation Committee: Aug. 19th contract 
 
Greens and Grounds Committee: Discussed lack of drinking water on golf course in 
late afternoon, which is an issue in summer when heat and dehydration are a factor. 
Drinking fountain between No. 6 and No. 15 is still inoperable. David said new coolers 
are in the rotation. Said there will be a procedure in place to rotate the coolers and 
make sure they have water in them. Matt said there’s usually not a problem in the 
morning and they are checked early afternoon but ideally will be checked one more time 
in the mid-afternoon.  
 
The MGA may buy two TVs for the outdoor deck in the new clubhouse.  
 
Maintenance Committee: Will look into a Board landscaping project after the 
clubhouse is completed.  
 
Marketing Committee: Will send out a survey after the clubhouse renovation is 
completed.  
 
Superintendent’s Report: July 26th should have the pumphouse installed. There’s a 
chance golf course won’t have water for three days. Tee box renovation project has to 
go back before City Council. Tee boxes will be moved around during this time period to 
protect the workers. Shapemasters told Matt they could complete the project in four 
weeks. Fairways will be aerified for the first time ever during the golf course aerification 
project. Drainage improvements on 1, 10, 14 and 15 are longterm projects.  
 
Pro’s Report: City Am is Aug. 28-29.  
 
Motion to Adjourn: Dean motioned, Joe seconded.  


